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Reference: AF11/877  
Enquiries to: Mr Andrew Meddle 

  
  
  
MEMBERS 
 
 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that Mayor Martin has called a Special Meeting of the Council to be held at 
the Council Chamber, Civic Centre, 10 Watson Terrace, Mount Gambier on the following date and 
time: 
 
Tuesday 31 March 2020 – Virtual Meeting via secure link (commencing 5.30 p.m.)  
 
In accordance with social distancing precautions and expectations, and in anticipation of a Ministerial 
Notice in relation to meeting requirements under the Local Government Act 1999, the Mayor is 
proposing that Council Members attend this meeting via electronic means using Council’s secure 
link-in system.   
 
Due to public social distancing limitations (2 persons maximum) the public are unable to attend this 
meeting, noting that all items are recommended to be considered in confidence.  
 
These arrangements are not considered usual practice, but a necessary precaution during the 
current COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
For the purpose of: 
 

1. COVID-19 - Urgent Tenancy Matters 
2. COVID-19 - Council Rate Considerations 
3. COVID-19 - Redeployment and Employment 
4. COVID-19 - and the Community and Recreation Hub 
5. COVID-19 - SA Public Health Act 2011 Delegations 
6. COVID-19 - Miscellaneous Matters 
7. COVID-19 - Council Action Plan - Discussion 

 
An Agenda for the meeting to be held on 31 March 2020 at 5.30 p.m. will be published separately. 
 
 

 
Andrew MEDDLE 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 
31 March 2020  


